
 
 

DATE:  March 13, 2017 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 4  

 
TO: Environmental Commission 
 
FROM: J. Logan, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT: Receive update from the subcommittee on green building codes 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
At the September 12, 2016, Environmental Commission meeting, a subcommittee was appointed to 
study green building codes.  Subcommittee members are Chair Teksler, Commissioners Yuan and 
Halkola. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The subcommittee met with the Community Development Director in October for a discussion on 
green building and with the City Building Official in November to discuss green building codes.   
 
The subcommittee has been working on research topics and will provide an update to the 
Commission for further discussion. 
 
Attachments:  None 
 


